
I strongly oppose this project. I want the land to remain conservation land. 

The fact that this area is prone to flooding means developing it is stupid. 

Developers don’t care about the environmental impacts, they make their money 

and move on. This development will be extremely detrimental to East Arlington 

neighbors—flooding, traffic, etc. 

I don’t think I’m telling you anything you haven’t heard. I don’t know anyone 

who supports this project. The fact that it is being considered in a flood 

zone speaks to human greed and ignores nature, once again. 

Diane Krause 

68 High Haith Rd. 


